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Town of Lyme 
Board of Selectmen 

Minutes for August 16, 2010 

1. At 6:00 PM the Selectboard attended a meeting of the Recreation Commission at 
the Lyme Center Academy Building.  The following attended all or part of the 
meeting:  Dick Jones (chair), Charles Ragan (member), Simon Carr (member),  
Dina Cutting (Recreation Commission Chair), Robert Couture, Tom Yurkorsky, 
Peter Mulvihill (Recreation Commission members) and Steve Small (Recreation 
Commissioner). 

2. There was a discussion on the reasons for not proceeding with an easement on the 
Chaffee Wildlife Area and possible methods of moving forward on the beach and 
ball field areas.  The Recreation Commission will work on the various possibilities 
and undertake limited feasibility studies.  

3. The Board adjourned at 7:05 PM, leaving the Recreation Commission to continue 
their meeting. 
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